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Five Cozen O'Connor attorneys from the firm's Chicago office have been recognized as a  2015

Illinois "Emerging Lawyer," by Leading Lawyers, a division of Law Bulletin Publishing Company. The

Emerging Lawyers list is based on an extensive peer review process that identifies the top 2 percent

of lawyers who are 40 years old or younger or practicing law 10 years or less and have proven

themselves professional, ethical and experienced at an early point in their legal career.

The following Cozen O'Connor attorneys received the honor: Erica Dew Crowl, Jeffrey Greenspan, and

Bryan Johnson for Commercial Litigation, Marisa Saber for Insurance, and Sepideh Smith for

Employment Law.

For more information about this honor, click here. 

Related Practice Areas
• Insurance Coverage
• Labor & Employment
• Subrogation & Recovery
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